
GH VERO BEACH DEVELOPMENT LLC 
POBox7430 

PORT ST. LUCIE, FL 34985 
dtletche.r@ghvbdevelopment.wm 

December 14, 2022 
RECEIVED 

DEC 14 2022 
VIA HAND DELIVERY COUNTY ATTORNEY'S 
Nadia Westerik OFFICE 

Legal Assistant 
Office of County Attorney 
Indian River County 
1801 27th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Re: The Reserve at Grand Harbor, Plat 33 
Final Lift of Asphalt Extension Request 

Dear Nadia, 

Please find this letter as our request an Extension for the Final Lift Bond for the Reserve 
at Grand Harbor, Plat 33, as the project has not been completed. 

Enclosed is our check in the amount of$660.00, an original updated certified cost estimate 
and a copy of the Resolution giving Cln:istopher D. Card authorization signing authority 
for GH Vero Beach Development LLC. 

Please let me know ifyou need any additional information. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Debbi Fletcher 
Administrative Assistant 

/dlf 
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